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Annual General Meeting
23 November 2011
Meeting: 
Annual General Meeting 
Attendees:
Charlie Salloum (COM), Moira Schulze (COM), Chris Cook (COM), Emily Cheesman (COM), Chris Lockwood (COM), Cas O’Neill (COM), Anne Farrelly (COM), Andrew Minge (PPSS staff), Michele Lazinchuk (PPSS staff), Kathleen Williamson (PPSS staff), Deborah Hunt (PPSS staff), Jenny Conrick, Mary Natoli, Sam Szoke-Burke, Sue Green, Charmaine Taylor, Wayne Reid, Mandy Everton, Judy Thompson, Marilyn Nagesh, Gregory Nicolau, Katie Hooper, Peter Cook, Marg O’Connor, Dan Barron, Karen Dobby, Lily O’Neill, Chris Wootton, Jan Carre-Riddell, Genine Clements, Amanda Stone
Apologies:
Bruce Cameron, Andrew Alford, Cathy Humphreys, Shelley O’Connell, Elizabeth McCrea, Sandie de Wolf, Simone Rutherfurd, Robyn Roberts, Fiona Andrews, Catherine Burnett, Beth Laister, Pauline Peile, Anne Tidyman, Theresa Platt, Lalletta Bordas, Anne Parkes, Chris Perera, Penny Anderson, Lynette Buoy, Ray Carroll, Anita Pell
Date/Location: 23 November 2011, 7.30pm at ACT Group, Level 1, 3 St David Street, Fitzroy 

Welcome:  

Moira Schulze (Chair) acknowledged the traditional owners of the land and welcomed attendees to the 2011 Annual General Meeting of the Post Placement Support Service (Vic.) Inc, introducing Gregory Nicolau as the Guest Speaker. 
2010 AGM Minutes were read by Cas O’Neill and accepted by  1. Mary Natoli,  2. Chris Lockwood
President’s Report presented by Cas O’Neill,  Accepted  1.   Emily Cheesman   2. Chris Cook
Treasurer’s Report and Auditor’s Report presented by Charlie Salloum who advised that PPSS is in a healthy financial state despite being in an establishment phase.  Due to the start of the project being delayed until staff were employed, the project was extended a further six months until end of 2013.  The Treasurer’s report is available on request.  The Treasurer’s and Auditor’s reports were accepted,  1. Chris O’Neill
 2. Chris Lockwood
Election of 2011-2012 Board of Management 
Returning Officer (Peter Cook).  
Under the PPSS Rules (Sn 23), some of the Board stand down at each AGM. 

Continuing Board members for 2011-12 are:

· Chris Lockwood

· Charlie Salloum

· Moira Schulze 

· Emily Cheesman 

At this AGM, current Board members standing for re-election are: 

· Anne Farrelly 

· Chris Cook 

· Cas O’Neill  

New applicants for Board membership are: 

· Judy Thompson 

· Amanda Stone 

· Jenny Conrick 

· Amanda Everton 

· Dan Barron 

The above applicants are therefore elected to the Board under Sn 23 (4) (d) of the Rules
The existing directors plus new nominations takes the Board to twelve members which is the maximum required for a Board of Directors. Peter Cook thanked the Board and declared all Board members duly elected. 

Guest Speaker: Mr Gregory Nicolau 
Gregory provided us with an interesting presentation on Who Cares Wins – Creating a Healing Rhythm for Babies, Children and Young People.  His presentation was interactive and very well received by all attendees. 
Cas O’Neill formally thanked Gregory Nicolau for his presentation.  

Meeting Closed:
8.50pm
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